
 11.05.18                          Diamond Class                       

Our learning:  

We had a fabulous trip to Westonbirt Arboretum on Wednesday . I am sure your children came 

home buzzing about all the learning they had been engaged in . The purpose of the trip was to 

explore food chains and understand and use the scientific language associated with this – 

producer,consumer,predator.The activities that reinforced this were hugely kineasthetic and 

very “hands on “ .  

      Hannah ( the Education Officer for Westonbirt) commented how enthusiastic the children 

were and how lovely it was to see such curious children  . She loved working with us and said 

that she hadn’t had a class like ours for a long time . I was so proud of the children and their 

behaviour throughout the whole day . I would also like to say a huge “THANK YOU “ to all the 

helpers who came with us on this trip- we really appreciate you giving up your time to support 

us .  

 Here are a few of our memories:  

 

                       
 

                    
 

 

Reminders : 

• Please can you focus on helping your child learn their timestables. I am aware that the 

end of year expectation is that Y4 children will know them all to 12X and we will have a 

push on this over the next few weeks. 

• Homework share is next Friday at 3pm – parents are invited to join us .  

                                                                       Mrs Moncrieff                                                                                             



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


